
 

 

 

 

 

 

March 20, 2020 

 

As Tustin AYSO continues to monitor the rapidly evolving situation around the 

coronavirus (COVID-19), our first thought is for the safety and well-being of all our 

players, their families and all of the many volunteers in our Region.  In these 

unprecedented times, it is important that we come together to support all those 

impacted. 

 

At this time, under the direction of the AYSO National Office, all Tustin AYSO 

Programs have been suspended, including practices, games and meetings, until April 

13, 2020.  Again, on or before this date Tustin AYSO will determine if we will continue 

our Spring Program.   

 

The AYSO National Office continues to evaluate information as it becomes available 

from national and local Public Health offices and will make a 

determination/recommendation on reengagement per that information.  Tustin AYSO 

understands that this has created anxiety in our community, but please know that the 

health and well-being of our entire Tustin AYSO Family is my top priority. 

 

Tustin AYSO continues to recommend that everyone follow the CDC guidelines, which 

can be found here: https://www.aysovolunteers.org/coronavirus-update-and-

prevention-tips/. 

 

To all our Players, Volunteers, Coaches, Referees, and Families, thank you for your 

understanding and we hope you stay safe and well. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 
George Annen 

Regional Commissioner 

AYSO Region 96 – Tustin 
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